Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 7:52 AM
To: webmanager.decm@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN)
Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(www(@felix.nt.gov.au) on Friday, November 18, 2005 at 06:22:16

introduction: This submission has been generated from the Northern Territory Government website
http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the request of the author and on their behalf.
The Northern Territory Government has provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their
comments to you but does not take responsibility for any views expressed in the following email:

Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inquiry into the Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: I have been in the Territory for over 20 years and intend on staying here. Having this waste dump
here makes a lot of sense. We have vast open spaces that will never be used for any thing. Having the
opportunity to use a small bit of this useless land is a big plus in my mind. We could be like America and
build a hugh casino, or two, in the middle of the dessert. These would be more conspicuous than an
underground dump. If the Territory people, business and government can make money out of managing the
country's waste then I believe it should proceed.
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